
Brazil Climate Action Hub exhibits multi-award-winning movie The Territory at COP27 

 

With the recent election of Lula as President of Brazil, the question of the Amazon Forest's 

future is suddenly infused with hope. 

 

Speaking into this most urgent climate issue is multi-award-winning National Geographic 

Documentary film "The Territory”, a dynamic co-creation between director Alex Pritz and the 

Indigenous Uru-eu-wau-wau community in Brazil. With striking images and a powerfully 

immersive soundscape, this incredible new film shows the devastation the Indigenous 

community faces as their land and people come progressively under attack by farmers and 

loggers. 

 

Please join us on Thursday 10th November, from 6.30pm to 8.30pm (Egypt time), when 

the Brazil Action Hub will screen a never-before-seen 30-minute cut of the film and host a 

discussion with Indigenous activists Neidinha Bandeira and Txai Suruí (who is also an 

Executive Producer of “The Territory”). 

 

Txai and Neidinha will share first-hand their experiences fighting on the front lines of 

deforestation and address the impact of deforestation on Indigenous communities in Brazil. 

They will also be sharing their hopes and concerns arising from Lula’s return to Brazil’s 

presidency and how the international community can play a vital role in strengthening 

protections for Indigenous communities as they continue to defend their territory and protect 

the planet for us all. 

 

The event will conclude with networking drinks, giving attendees an opportunity to speak 

informally with Txai and Neidinha. The Territory will also be screened in full at CultureCOP in 

the Seyal Desert Hub on Sunday 13th November, where Txai will be joined by Priscila 

Tapajowara, an Indigenous activist, climate activist, photographer, producer of audiovisual 

content and co-coordinator of Mídia India.  

 

Don’t miss the opportunity at COP27 to witness this incredibly powerful and current film! 


